Dear Dr. Tifani Luri Nissato Hanashiro,

I am attaching herewith a manuscript entitled ‘Prebiotic Effectiveness of β-fructan Extracted from Salsify on Growth of B.bifidum and E.coli" for publication in ‘Brazilian Journal Of Microbiology’ for possible evaluation. With the submission of this manuscript I would like to undertake that the above mentioned manuscript has not been published elsewhere, accepted for publication elsewhere or under editorial review for publication elsewhere.

Please don't hesitate to contact me for further information. Thanks in advance for your time and consideration.

Sincerely yours,
A.M. Sani

